
 

Brook Butterflies Newsletter 

Week Ending: 

Friday 

23rd 

October 

2020 This week the children have been reading the story “The 

Amazing Pumpkin” from the Winnie the Witch collection. They 

have thoroughly enjoyed all of the fun learning activities which 

have included creating potions and casting spells, cutting and 

sticking shape pumpkins and using paint to create pumpkin 

prints. To end the topic we have had a Halloween celebration 

day. It was lovely to see all of the children in their Halloween 

costumes. 

 
Words of the week 

This week we have been 

learning some words from 

our story and their meaning. 

Balance 

Zoom 

Gigantic 

Important dates: 

23/10/2020- All children break up for 

half term. 

02/11/2020- Nursery closed for teacher 

training day. 

03/11/2020- All children return to nursery. 

 

 
Home learning ideas: 

 Create your own potion 

using items around the 

house. 

 Make a handprint 

spider. 

 Use toilet rolls and 

have a “Mummy” race. 

When we return to nursery our topic will be 

celebrations. The first two weeks we will be 

learning all about Bonfire night and Diwali. 

Thank you for all of your support 

during these strange times. If 

you have any concerns please 

speak to a member of nursery 

staff. Have a lovely half term!! 


